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Sharing our concern regarding the proposed expansion of a Poultry operation MoonFleet
Layer Farms. We live just down the road from this facility and this expansion is objectionable
to us due to:
** their Large Daily Consumption of Water as we also have a well in very close proximity,
and with the Global Warming causing as Second Drought in 2 years, we could suffer the loss
of water in our well.
** this Barn to house the Pullets is on the East Edge of the property, being closer to us than
the other barns & manure storage. This is worry some as the Air Quality in our area is already
Very Bothersome at times, would Not wish this issue to get any worse. Would Really
appreciate it if the Air Quality would Improve instead!! 

Must mention we are not City Folks that just moved to the country and are complaining about
the Air Quality, we have resided at our current location for 25 years. We do appreciate our
Country Life Style and would also appreciate Fresh Country Air and Good Drinking Water.
Dave & Gloria Watkins
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